
Dear House Rules Committee, 

Senate Bill 998 would be a common sense improvement to bicycling in Oregon, with a proven track 
record in Idaho. In the decades since the "Idaho stop" was introduced, it has shown to improve safety 
and efficiency for bicycling. This makes cycling more attractive and effective, and in turn supports our 
goals for a more resilient transportation system and part of our necessary climate action. Please 
advance SB 998 and support it to help it become law.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Josh Hetrick 
Brooklyn, Portland, Oregon 
 
Cc: 
Representative Rob Nosse 
Senator Kathleen Taylor 
 
 


